TECHNOLOGY

Manufacturer’s Letter

July 31, 2006

American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc.
6731 Whittier Avenue

Suite C110

McLean, VA 22101

RE: Certification Application
FCCID: KL7-614T-V1
To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the manufacturer will ensure that the above-referenced model will be
manufactured in accordance with the FCC Rules and Regulations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Z. A
Eu/gene Schlindwein

Compliance Officer
Savi Technology, Inc.

615 Tasman Drive Sunnyvale, CA 94089-1707 Phone: 408.743.8000 Fax: 408.543.8650
wWww.savi.com



